
 

 

 

 14th September 2020 

Dear Parent 

In light of the recent changes to the COVID-19 rules, please be aware that the Oathall PTA 
meeting scheduled for Wednesday, 23rd September has been cancelled. 

Hopefully, restrictions will have been relaxed to allow the next meeting (4th,November) to be 
held as planned. 

With kind regards 

Helen Parry 

PA to the Headteacher 

 


